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Please do not pass this bill. This will only cause more homeless people to do as they 

please on hard working people property. Causing great damage for land owners to 

have to clean up after. The ones causing the damage have no right to damage, 

destroy private property. This bill would only encourage more homeless people to do 

as they please.  

Why should their rights out weigh ours as tax paying citizens? If you want to invite 

them to your own property that is your chose. But do not demand that I do!!! 


